
Friday 5th December 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,
Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.
For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on
campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

ADT Christmas Card Winner! Christmas Concert 4.12.24

ALMAC sponsored our new KS3 PE kits Launch of the Lord-Lieutenant's Awards
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All Years ● Training day Tomorrow - Polite reminder that tomorrow, Friday 6th
December, campus will be closed for Teacher Training. Please see 24/25
and 25/26 term dates on our school website.

● Lost Property - Please click here for this week’s new items.

● Please see letter regarding the last day of term arrangements on Fri 20th
December.

● The Lord-Lieutenant’s Awards for Young People 2025 is OPEN for
nominations!

The young person 13 - 19 can be nominated by other young people, their school,
parent/carer or any other agency.

* * * The deadline for nominations is Friday 14th February 2025 * * *
For further details and nomination forms please visit: https://bit.ly/3nc9vxl

Nomination’s form: https://bit.ly/3fcpIi0

To view BGLC’s flyer click here

LET'S GET OUR FANTASTIC STUDENTS SUCCESS RECOGNISED! - please nominate
to show we care!

● Wellbeing Award- Last year we were honoured to win the School
Wellbeing Award in the Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council's Active
Awards. The nominations for this year have now opened and parents and
carers are encouraged to nominate. Please find all of the information in the
enclosed attachment.

● Food Bank Collection- Please click here for a poster regarding collections
for a local food bank which has been shared with Students during form
time.

● Premier League Kicks - Please click here for information from Hinckley
and Bosworth council regarding Free city football sessions.

● FREE opportunity for Girls from Leicester City in the Community- A
programme called Urban Foxes, which is a girls only alternative sports
programme across Leicester and Leicestershire, is for girls aged 8-25,
focusing on Snowsports, Skateboarding and Rock Climbing. #BGLC_PE

● Ratby Town Cricket Club- Please click here for information on Junior
cricket for 5-17 year olds.
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● Christmas Dinner- Please see the timetable below for Student’s
(pre-booked) Christmas dinners which will be taking place next week
Monday-Thursday.

Year 9 ● GL Science Assessments - please click here for a letter regarding Year 9
GL Science Assessments which will be taking place in January 2025. This
information was shared by email with Parents this week along with a
revision checklist.
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● Geography Trip to PGL Centre, Osmington Bay, Weymouth 24-26
March 2025 - A polite reminder that deposit deadline is midnight
Tuesday 10th December on Arbor > School Shop. Details have been
shared by email click here for the letter for this exciting new trip. The total
cost is £300 to cover coach travel, a full programme of activities, meals and
accommodation at the PGL Centre in Weymouth.

Year 11 ● Year 11 11 Art/Graphics/Textiles Coursework Deadline - The final
coursework deadline is Friday 20th December at 8am. There is no
extension to this deadline for any student. All teaching staff and students
are working hard every lesson as well as extra intervention sessions to
support in the completion of this work. Please note that this coursework is
60% of the students overall GCSE grade. Please contact your child's
subject teacher for any queries. The team is grateful for all your ongoing
support at home encouraging your child to complete coursework by this
deadline.

Post 16 ● Year 13 Leaver Hoodies - students have the opportunity to order “Leaver
Hoodies”. There will be no extension to the deadline as the hoodies will be
ordered for delivery in the New Year for students to wear. A letter has been
shared by email with the revised deadline dates for order choices on the
google form and the associated payment on Arbor > School Shop. Click
here for the revised letter and here for the size and colour chart.

● Year 12 Trips to NEC UCAS Discovery & King Power 2025 - a reminder
that whilst these trips aren’t for a while (11th March and 24th June 2025),
we need sufficient numbers for these trips to go ahead. They are currently
available to book on Arbor > Activities > Trips > Trip - Y12 NEC UCAS
Discovery & King Power Bowl click here for the original letter.
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